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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:50:24 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 10:48 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
To whom it may concern, I would like to file a formal complaint with the potential upcoming
rate changes effective 2026 case# EB-2025-0163. I do not believe the average Canadian can
withstand more price hikes as the cost of living is already becoming unbearable. The natural
gas at the pumps have dropped over the last 6 months due to the Carbon Tax being removed so
I do not believe natural gas being fed to our homes should increase, if anything they should
decrease. I would argue your rates are already above what they should be and they should be
dropped even more to allow the average Canadian to be able to afford the cost of living in
today's market. Thanks for your time.


Name: Mark Delarosbil


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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